
To: 

Ya-Juan Ma, Science Editor, Editorial Office, BPG Inc 

Subject:  

Language Evaluation 

 

Dear Editor, 

 

Thank you very much for the first decision on our manuscript entitled “Estrogen 

receptors in gastric cancer: Advances and perspectives” (Manuscript No. 22893). 

 

Regarding the comments for language evaluation from the two reviewers, one is 

Grade A ( priority publishing) and another is Grade B (minor language polishing), 

we have checked our manuscript carefully for grammatical clarity and 

inappropriate vocabulary, and made revisions as highlighted in the revised 

manuscript with the help of a native speaker of English (Adeeba Mahmood, 

Citizenship: British, email: fiasalcn@hotmail.com, we have acknowledged this in 

the revised manuscript) . One of the authors (Muhammad Saif Ur Rahman) is from 

Pakistan where English is an official language and he has completed all his 

education (PhD continue) in English. We wish the current revised manuscript will 

meet the language requirement of WJG. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Jiang Cao 

Clinical Research Center 

The 2nd Affiliated Hospital, Zhejiang University School of Medicine 

mailto:fiasalcn@hotmail.com

